
Dear Future Magnet Parents, 
 
Please see information below for the latest information about your application to our Montessori 
Magnet program: 
 
FEEDER SCHOOLS: Village, Horizon, Nob Hill, Sawgrass Elementary -No need to apply online. 
E-mail dian.emrith@browardschools.com to advise us of your child’s name, current school, and your 
interest in the Magnet program. You may also e-mail Ms. Emrith your child’s 4th grade FSA scores and 
latest Report Card if you have it. 
 
OUT OF BOUNDARY APPLICANTS: you must apply online at 
http://www.browardschools/schoolchoice 
 
If you applied during the first window, the new notification date is April 24. Please check your e-mail, 
including your spam, for this notification. Once you’ve received the notification, you must e-mail Ms. 
Emrith to say that you are accepting the seat. You won’t have to do anything after this until further 
notice. If you have any questions about your child’s seat, please call 754-216-1864 for assistance. 
 
Below are the new dates for the District's application window: 

 

We look forward to you and your child joining our Bair family. 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


